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Baldwin County United
l l E D PO Box 286

Fairhope | AL | 36532
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Honorable Chairman

Baldwin County Commission, Office of the Chairman
312 Courthouse Square, Suite 12

Bay Minette, AL 36507

Dear Commission Chair and Commissioners:

Baldwin County United would like to host the 15th Annual Day of Thanks Breakfast on behalf of
Baldwin County Commission. The previous Day of Thanks Breakfasts traditionally held on the
Tuesday before Thanksgiving have been quite successful.

As proclaimed by the Baldwin County Commission, the Day of Thanks is a celebration "to acknowledge
and reflect upon the great achievements, blessings and growing prosperity of Baldwin County,
Alabama." This would once again be the purpose of the event and again be open to all citizens of
Baldwin County at no charge.

The 2019 Day of Thanks will be held on Tuesday, November 26, 20 19 beginning at 8:30a.m. We will
hold the breakfast again this year at the Baldwin County Central Annex to encourage more county-wide
participation. Speaker-wise we are doing something different this year. Hoss Mack will be speaking,
delivering a presentation on the history of our seafood industry and in particular spotlighting Billy
Parks of Billy’s Seafood.

Considering the success over the last fifteen years, we expect to draw a larger crowd this year.

We respectfully request a subsidy from the Baldwin County Commission in the amount of $2,500 to
allow us to make this a truly memorable event for the public and one that they will continue to look
forward to in the future. The Commission will be announced as the sponsor of the Day of Thanks with
Baldwin County United listed as host on your behalf.

If you or the other Commissioners have any questions or would like any further information, please
call me at 251-300-9719 or I can be contacted via email at warhop@gmail.com. Thank you in
advance for your time and consideration.
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Warren W Hopper
President, Baldwin County United

Ph: 251-200-7014 | info@baldwincountyunited.org



